
 

Council responses to professional association submissions  

The Pharmacy Council provided responses to the questions and issues raised in the 
submissions we received from professional associations during the 2025-26 disciplinary levy 
and APC fee consultation process.  

Council’s response to Pharmacy Guild of New Zealand  
 
Council’s response to New Zealand Hospital Pharmacy Association (NZHPA)   
 
Council’s response to Pharmaceutical Society of New Zealand (PSNZ)   
 
 

https://pharmacycouncil.org.nz/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Response-to-PGNZ-Consultation-Submision-December-2024.pdf
https://pharmacycouncil.org.nz/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Response-to-NZHPA-Submission.pdf
https://pharmacycouncil.org.nz/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Response-to-PSNZ-Consultation-Submission-Jan-2025.pdf
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